Dear members and friends of the Edmonton Bridge Centre,

Welcome to September and a new season for bridge. Starting next week,
our schedule of games will return to full live games as we had before
Covid. This means Wednesday evening Open and 500 games start again
on Sept 7™ and Friday afternoon Open and 500 games start Sept 9. Our
Virtual games were important to the club, but participation has dropped
dramatically. Thank you all for your online support of the EBC throughout
these 2 % years. All virtual games will stop after Labor Day Monday
afternoon.

We will have an Open House on Saturday September 17, noon to 5 pm.
Tell your friends. Post a flyer. We are planning now for lessons and
seminars to resume the week of Sept 26. A full schedule will be out soon.

The club will have championship games Sept 12 — 16 and upgraded club
championships Sept 19 - 23. We will have a Special day of Rubber Bridge.
on Saturday Sept 24. Come out and try a different way of playing our
game. More details about playing rubber bridge can be found at this <link>,
on our homepage.

The Unit will host the Edmonton Sectional at our club Friday Sept 30 thru
Sunday Oct 2. Thanks to all who enjoyed the Unit Rookie Master game.

The Board is concerned about the loss of revenue this year. Karen Long
has stepped up to be our new treasurer. The Board is planning to have a
Membership meeting on Saturday afternoon, October 15™". Details and
reports will be sent to the membership in October. Save this date and plan
to join us if you can.

Thank you for your attention to this letter and your participation in our club.
You are great members, and we will continue to create a great club for you.

Matthew
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